Murnaghan & Fee
Solicitors

Project House
37 Townhall Street

"ENNISKILLEN

Co. Fermanagh
BT74°7BD

Oth January 2004
Dear Sirs
LUCY CRAWFORD - DECEASED

Thank you for your letter of 7 January sending me a copy of the report of Mr Evans.
At the present time I am arranging to hold the inquest and I will now consider whether
Dr Evans should be called to give evidence in view of the fact that evidence will be
given by Dr Sumner. Do you have any views on this matter? Also, I assume that the
Trust has a copy of the report of Mr Evans but please confirm. It this is not the case 1
would propose to send a copy to the solicitors acting for the Trust. Would you object
to this course? '

I will await hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

JL LECKEY -
H M CORONER FOR GREATER BELFAST




